
PTA	Board	Meeting	11.7.17	

Did	well	with	the	Fundraiser	over	$15,000	

Made	$20	from	the	T-Shirts	Wahoo………..	

Minutes	Approval	by	Michelle	and	Mallory	

Don’t	need	help	with	the	SEP	Dinner	tomorrow.	Bring	the	crock	pots	into	the	Teacher’s	break	room	with	a	ladle.		

Dads	and	Donuts,	helpers	need	to	be	here	at	7:20am		

Need	a	volunteer	for	Thursday	evening	for	book	fair.	

Julie,	Erin	and	Shelly	are	helping	today	for	the	Pizza	and	Ice	Cream	party.		

Next	year	at	back	to	school	night	we	need	to	put	out	a	list	requesting	helpers	during	the	day	for	the	fundraiser.	We	will	
do	prizes	at	the	end	next	year.	Overall	it	was	a	success.	May	need	a	committee	next	year	that	just	focuses	on	the	
fundraiser.	

Stephanie	Hatch	will	be	taking	over	Harmony	next	year.		

Mrs.	Grant	was	wondering	if	we	can	apply	for	a	grant	to	get	costumes	for	Harmony	and	Drama	or	maybe	add	that	to	the	
budget	next	year….	Or	hit	Mr.	Butler’s	budget	since	it’s	a	club?	

Reflections-	Almost	done.	We	only	had	60	entries	this	year	which	is	down	from	previous	years.	Next	year	maybe	need	to	
advertise	it	more	in	classrooms	and	in	the	school.	Get	the	teachers	more	involved.	May	need	a	committee	of	at	least	3	
people	next	year	that	just	focus	on	Reflections.	How	can	we	promote	this	more	to	parents	to	realize	this	doesn’t	have	to	
take	a	lot	of	time?	

We	need	two	volunteers	to	judge	for	3d	Art	and	Photography	on	Tuesday,	November	14th	at	Jordan	Hills	Elementary	
from	3:30-5:30.				

Christmas	Boutique,	December	4th	5:30-7:30pm	Monday	night	(Family	Event)	Popcorn	and	Drink	(Water)	Boutique	will	
be	on	the	stage	and	Movie	in	the	Gym.	There	will	be	gift	wrapping	and	everything	will	be	$1.	On	December	5th	it	will	be	
during	lunch.	A	little	concern	around	the	5th..	How	are	kids	going	to	be	able	to	participate?	We	don’t	make	$$	on	this,	it’s	
fun	for	the	kids.	We	need	volunteers	for	giftwrapping,	and	during	the	movie	night.	Option	for	having	the	6th	grade	
manage	the	store	as	part	of	a	learning	thing.	Gift	bags	instead	of	wrapping??			

Harmony	will	be	at	the	Festival	of	Trees	on	November	29th.		

Going	over	test	data	next	Friday	morning	the	17th.		

Starting	the	nominating	committee	early	this	year..	We	need	a	president	elect	for	the	rest	of	this	year	and	next	year.	
Keep	your	eyes	open	for	potential	folks	to	join	the	Board.	Can	we	add	a	flyer	on	Facebook	to	advertise	for	PTA?		Can	we	
have	a	Hayden	Peak	Facebook	Page?	We	need	to	allow	anyone	to	be	a	part	of	the	Facebook	group	but	still	have	it	
private.		Maybe	send	invites	to	those	we	know	have	kids	at	Hayden	Peak	so	the	parents,	PTA	or	not	can	be	up	to	date	on	
PTA	events.	Send	a	flyer	home	with	the	kids	asking	Parents	to	join	our	Facebook	page.	Jennette	will	work	on	the	flyer.		

No	December	Meeting	and	will	resume	in	January.	

	

	


